
A dependent audit will be performed in 2024. Please review your covered dependents carefully during 
this open enrollment period and make any coverage adjustments in MyBenefits by Nov 6.  If it is 
determined during the audit that employees have ineligible dependents enrolled in coverage, the 
County reserves the right to require the return of all County-paid premiums, any associated claims costs 
paid on behalf of the ineligible dependent, and will pursue any and all other remedies available under 
the law.  The employee may also be subject to disciplinary action, up to and including termination. 
 

Any person who knowingly presents a false or fraudulent claim for payment of a loss or benefit is guilty 
of a crime and may be subject to fines and/or prosecution.   
 
Employees may include their spouse, children (including step children, adopted children, foster children 
and/or children for which the employee is the legal guardian), domestic partner, domestic partner’s 
children (including, adopted children, foster children and/or children for which the domestic partner is 
the legal guardian), under the County’s health plans. Proof of eligibility is required for all dependents 
added to the employee’s coverage. 
 
 

 
 



 
 
Please refer to PPM CW-P-023 for additional eligibility details.  If you have any questions regarding the 
upcoming dependent audit, or your covered dependents, please contact Risk Management at 
BCCMyBenefits@pbcgov.org or call 561-233-5400. 
 

https://pbcportal.pbcgov.org/PPM/CW-P-023.pdf
mailto:BCCMyBenefits@pbcgov.org

